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Proposal for Riverside Primary Academy to become part of a Multi Academy Trust with Whickham School

Consultation Feedback Form

Please let us know your views regarding whether our school should become part of a Multi Academy Trust with Whickham School.

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………

Contact details………………………………………………………………………….…..

☐Parent/Carer    ☐Staff 	☐Other please state……………………………………….    


Please use this box to provide any questions or comments you wish to be considered.  















Your written response should be returned via email to: consultation4RPAWS@outlook.com
by no later than 5pm on Wednesday 7th October 2020.

Please ensure the subject box is entitled “Consultation response’ 
  
Thank you for taking the time to respond to the consultation.

